
 

Friday, October 20, 2017 

Flowing towards the kick-off: Patient Flow team members work towards new ways to 

improve flow for medicine patients  

Starting Monday October 23rd, new ways of removing barriers to patient flow will begin in medicine units at Windsor 
Regional Hospital. Stay tuned for more information in next week’s SOP Update! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOP welcomes Schulich medical students! 

We are happy to welcome fifteen students from the Schulich School of 

Medicine & Dentistry. The second year students will be working on two 

quality improvement projects as part of their “Professional Identity” 

coursework. The two groups will be working on projects related to patient 

flow, specifically assessment bays and the command centre. They will be 

working under the guidance and mentorship of Karen McCullough, 

Dr. Andrew Petrakos, and Linda Morrow. 

You may see them in the hospital from time to time, so please welcome 

them as they partner with us in our quality improvement journey! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 
future@wrh.on.ca 

Patient Flow leaders pilot the very first meeting in the Command Center as part of the Plan, Do, Check, Act 
(PDCA) cycle of continuous improvement 
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